
 

 

 
 
 

show your thanks 
WITH YOUR TURKEY PURCHASE 

Support the seminarians of the Diocese of Peoria by 
purchasing your Thanksgiving turkey through the 
Knights of Columbus, St. Clement Council. 
 
Thanks to the generous support of Kelleher’s, our parish 
Knights will sell a limited number of whole turkeys. Choose a 
frozen bird or a deep-fried turkey prepared by our own 
Knights. A very limited number of fried birds will be available, 
which come with uncooked giblets in a covered foil pan for 
refrigeration and reheating instructions. Don’t miss out - order 
yours today while supplies last! 
 
Don’t need a turkey, but still want to support the Seminarian 
Fund? There are two options from which to choose! You can 
make a monetary contribution, or you can purchase a frozen 
turkey for St. Vincent De Paul which will be used to support 
those in need in our community.  These can be purchased in 
our online shop or drop a check in the collection payable to the 
Knights of Columbus, St. Clement Council 12407 with 
“Seminarian Fund Donation” or “Seminarian Fund SVDP 
Turkey” in the memo. 

Thanks to the generosity of our parishioners the Knights were 
able to support two seminarians in 2023, John Paul Stedwill 
and Anthony Willi from our parish.  

Questions? Contact Andrew Morlock @ 
amorlock90@gmail.com or 314-799-7241 

Thank you for your generosity! 
 

 
PICK UP DATES 
Frozen Turkeys distributed after 
Masses on November 23rd and 24th 
outside Hettinger Hall. 
 
Fried Turkeys available  
Wednesday, November 27th from 
10AM-1PM outside Hettinger Hall. 
 

Price 
Frozen Turkey 

Approximate size 11-13 lbs.  $35 
OR 
Deep Fried Turkey 

Approximate size 11-13 lbs.  $65 
 
ORDER ONLINE BY NOVEMBER 11TH 
AVAILABLE ONLY WHILE SUPPLIES 
LAST 
stclementkofc.org/onlineorder.php 
 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  
ST. CLEMENT COUNCIL #12407 

Seminarian Fund Turkey Sale 
BENEFITING SEMINARIANS FROM THE PEORIA DIOCESE 
 

mailto:amorlock90@gmail.com

